
 

 

 

 

27th November 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

St. Gabriel’s Dance Club 

We will be starting a Dance Club on Monday 11th January which will be open to all 

children, boys and girls. It will take place every Monday after school from 3:30 p.m. 

until 4:30 p.m. The children who attend the Dance Club will be working towards a 

final performance which will take place at an exciting festival of dance at King 

George’s Hall at the beginning of March. This year’s theme is ‘Celebrations’. The 

event should finish around 9.15 p.m. as other schools also perform at the event.  

If you would like your child to attend our Dance Club they must return the slip below 

by Friday 4th December. Unfortunately there can only be 30 children that attend the 

club (4 from each class) and so names will be fairly drawn from a hat. This will mean 

that there will be 2 boys and 2 girls from each class that can attend. You will be 

informed the following week as to whether your child has or has not obtained a place 

in the Dance Club.  

We hope that your child would like to join! 

Thank you. 

Miss White, Miss Dunne and Mrs. Jones 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of Child…………………………………………..     Class……………………… 

I would like my child to take part in the after school Dance Club. 

Signed………………………........................................ 
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